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Dear Mr. Stickler:





	The Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment (TAC), as provided under Section 224-A of Article II-A of the Bituminous Coal Mining Laws of Pennsylvania, has reviewed and investigated the application of Cyprus Cumberland/Cyprus Emerald Resources Corporation, on behalf of Brookville Mining Equipment Corporation, to use a Caterpillar 3306 PCNA diesel engine fitted with a DST Management System™ in the bituminous coal mines of Pennsylvania.





	The TAC has reviewed all the data supplied with this application and find that this comparable data reliably verifies that the Caterpillar 3306 PCNA engine with the DST exhaust emissions control and conditioning system will meet the in-laboratory diesel particulate matter standard established by Section 203-A of Article II-A, and this approval will not reduce or compromise the level of health and safety protection afforded by Article II-A.





	The TAC unanimously recommends approval of the September 12 submittal of Cyprus Cumberland/Cyprus Emerald Resources Corporation, on behalf of Brookville Mining Equipment Corporation, and that it become a part of the diesel-powered equipment package that is submitted relative to the 3306 PCNA diesel engine with the DST Management System™.





	Any revisions to the specific conditions of use as shown in the General Specifications of the Diesel-Powered Equipment Package submitted on September 12 must be submitted to the TAC for review.  The TAC will then either recommend approval or disapproval to the Secretary relative to that revision to the specify condition of use.





		Sincerely,











		Gene Davis, TAC Committee











		Robert DuBreucq, TAC Committee





